
Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 / 069                            Dated    28.8.2023 

To 
The Chairman, 
Coal India Ltd., 
Kolkata. 
 
Sub:  Request for establishing a system for acknowledging Receipt of Life certificate under CPRMSE 
 
Dear Sir, 

 
Every year, in the month of November, the retired executive beneficiaries under CPRMSE, are required to 
submit Life Certificate for continuation of benefits under the scheme. 
 
Only after these certificates are received in the designated department, the Annual Reimbursement of 
Domiciliary treatment for Rs 36000, along with other claims under CPRMSE, are made effective from the month 
of January next year. 
 
However, it is regretted that very often these certificates are not properly recorded and preserved and lost in 
the concerned department at any of the dealing tables.  
 
This causes the concerned person to re-submit the life certificate at a much later date when after a lot of 
harassment, he/she is told of the missing life certificate and the need to submit a fresh certificate. 
 
As such, it is requested that, there should be a system, whenever beneficiaries submit their respective life 
certificates at CIL HQ or Company HQ, they should receive an acknowledgement/receipt for the same by SMS. 
 
This simple step will minimize/eliminate the delay in getting ₹36000/- annually as well as other medical 
reimbursements.  
 
We request for kind acceptance of our proposal and necessary direction from your end to concerned 
departments at CIL HQ/Company HQ. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
 

(P. K. SINGH RATHOR) 
Principal General Secretary 

 
 
CC-  

Coal Secretary, Govt of India, New Delhi 

All CMDs, Subsidiary companies 

 


